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Pocket guide to becoming a United States citizen. Includes:? 100 Civics Questions and Answers?
English Reading and Writing Study Materials? Overview of the Naturalization Test? Eligibility
Criteria, Rights, and Responsibilities of Citizenship
The digital edition of the leading independent series includes the complete testable materials from
Life in the United Kingdom: A Guide for New Residents, the official Home Office
materials._x000D__x000D_Passing the Life in the UK test is a compulsory requirement for
anyone wanting to live permanently in Britain or become a British citizen. This practical study
guide makes preparing for the test a lot easier. The new edition includes completely revised
practice tests, based on customer feedback and the direct experience of our editors. This means
we offer accurate and up-to-date advice on what.

APEX Test Prep's US Citizenship Test Study Guide 2021 and 2022: Naturalization Test Prep for
all 100 USCIS Civics Questions and Answers [3rd Edition]. Preparing for your test shouldn't be
harder than the test itself. To that end, our APEX Test Prep team packs our guides with
everything you need. This includes testing tips, straightforward instruction, comprehensive
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material, practice questions, and detailed answer explanations. All these are used to help study
for the US Citizenship exam. Detailed Answer Explanations: Every practice test comes with an indepth answer key. Miss a question? Don’t know why? These APEX Test Prep explanations show
you where you went wrong. Now, you can avoid making the same mistake on the actual exam.
This inexpensive LARGE size book (8 x 10) is easy to read and contains all the official 100 Civics
Lessons issued by USCIS - AND includes study cards that you can cut-out for easy study! All the
100 questions and answers are presented in four different ways: 1. First, the 100 Questions and
Answers are presented without additional material - for easy memorization. 2. The questions and
answers are then presented in a Logical, Historical Order (similar to reading a very brief history of
the U.S.). This presentation helps you see connections among the questions and answers and
thereby make it easier for you to remember them. 3. All the questions and answers are then
presented with official quick civics information which will help you better understand each question
and answer (and make it easier to remember). 4. All 100 questions and answers are also provided
in a flash card format that you can cut-out and take with you for easy study! Included also are the
complete official Reading and Writing words you need to know and important web addresses on
citizenship and elected officials.
This is the complete study guide for the 2013 U.S. Citizenship/Naturalization Test, including both
the Civics and English sections of the exam. In this book you will find: * A guide to the
Naturalization Process and how to become a U.S. citizen * What to expect before, during, and
after your interview day * What you need to do to pass all 3 parts of the test * Every question of
the civics test answered * Overview and practice for the English reading and writing sections *
Detailed lists of all the English vocabulary that commonly appears on the English tests along with
how to pronounce each of the words * 10 practice civics tests * A complete and up-to-date list of
state capitals, governors,senators, and representatives
Tips for passing the Canadian citizenship test: We will help you to reduce the amount of time you
should spend on the official Discover Canada study guide, but also enable you to assimilate all
the content of the Discover Canada study guide in only 328 questions instead of 900 or even 2000
questions as others suggest. These tips will help you approach the Canadian citizenship test with
full confidence. Specific questions with detailed answers on different Canadian citizenship test
topics to get you to master the Discover Canada study guide. This also includes 6 test papers of
20 questions with a time limit of 30 minutes to put you in a real Canadian citizenship test situation
All of the questions in this book have been carefully researched to compile all of the questions and
information that could be test questions on the Canadian citizenship test contained in the official
Discover Canada study guide. Canadian citizenship practice test questions that will help you test
your knowledge about Canada and know the rights and responsibilities of citizenship, know the
history of Canada, modern Canada, Canada and their system of government, federal elections,
the justice system, Canadian symbols, the Canadian economy and Canadian regions. Detailed
answers to the various tests to provide you with a brief historical background to each question
asked on the various tests. All of this with the aim of bringing you total enrichment and success in
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the Canadian citizenship test. Preparing for the Canadian citizenship test should not be more
difficult than the test itself. That's why Rodje reveals everything you need in his book. These
include questions set up in several modules, questions and answers with detailed explanations.
All these elements are updated and used to help you study with the least amount of time possible
Discover Canada study guide. We'll make sure you succeed. Get our Canadian citizenship test
preparation study guide for guaranteed success.
Australian Citizenship Test is the perfect study companion for ensuring you pass your test on your
first attempt. This book includes hundreds of practice questions so that you can check that you
are ready to take the test. All practice questions are set out in the same format as the official test
and have been developed from the official study materials published by the Department of
Immigration and Citizenship. Also included with this book is a free subscription to further online
computer based tests at the publisher's website www.AussieTest.com If you need to take the
Australian citizenship test then this book is a must-have study companion.

LOWEST PRICE! This bilingual study guide (English and Bengali) will help anyone pass the civics
portion of the United States naturalization test. There are 100 questions and answers in a fill-inthe-blank format.
Canadian Citizenship Test study guide, prepared by our dedicated team of exam experts,
including practice test questions! Everything you need to pass the Canadian Citizenship Test!
Includes FREE eBook version suitable for use on any table or iPad, or any smartphone! Pass the
Canadian Citizenship Test! helps you: Practice with 2 complete practice question sets (150
questions) Learn faster & concentrate your valuable study time Identify your strengths and
weaknesses quickly Canadian Citizenship Test with over 150 practice questions including:
Canadian History Canadian Symbols Canadian Institutions and Government Canadian Values
Review and tutorials on all topics! Practice tests are a critical self-assessment tool, and one of the
most effective ways to study! Practice tests can help you: Familiarize yourself with the exam
format Familiarize yourself with the types of questions Build self confidence Practice exam time
management Reduce test anxiety Citizenship and Immigration Canada are not involved in the
production of, and do not endorse this publication. Includes How to Prepare for a Test and How to
Take a Test: Learn common test mistakes - and how to avoid them How to prepare yourself
mentally for the test How to reduce test anxiety And a lot more! Why not do everything you can to
get the best score on the Canadian Citizenship Test?
Learn and Practice 2021 USCIS all New Questions & Answers, in the Study Guide, Games &
More.In order to receive all of the above benefits you must study and take the Citizenship Exam.
That is why we put this book together in order to make it easier for you to learn and pass your
test. Not only will you learn from this book, but you will have fun doing it. We tried to make
studying for the test more interesting and not just about memorizing list after list of facts. These
games will stimulate you and help you multi-task and make you feel comfortable at your interview.
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They are not going to be in any specific order but will cover everything that is on the test in some
way, whether it is in game form, story form or just plain questions and answers. You will learn
through comprehension, as well as memorization. Ask a family member or a friend to play the
games with you over and over. If you immerse yourself in these games and facts, you should be
able to answer any question that is on the test. We wish you the best of luck and hope to welcome
you to the United States of America as one of our citizens. You can do this!NOTE: In this book,
you will find a section called FAQs. These are frequently asked questions regarding the test and
Citizenship Exam process. Throughout this book, you will find all the information that you will need
to prepare for your test.
It's the test that can determine the rest of your life -- here's how to make sure you don't screw it
up. Did you know that as of April 19, 2021 the Civics Test is the 2008 version? Want to have more
say in who gets to run the country and vote in the next election? Do you want to take advantage of
the powerful US passport when traveling? Or maybe you want to get priority in bringing your
family members to the US? Unless you're a US citizen, you won't be entitled to these privileges.
There are many benefits to becoming a US citizen, but it's not easy to become one, with long
processing times, strict eligibility requirements, and high costs. One of the major hurdles to
becoming a citizen is the US Citizenship Test, which is the final step before finally getting to take
the Oath of Allegiance. The test covers both English skills and a host of topics about the US
(including facts that even American citizens don't know!). You'll only have two chances to pass
this test, so it's crucial that you do everything necessary to prepare for this important day and that,
when it comes, you'll be ready and confident. This study guide puts together everything you need
to know about taking the US Citizenship Test in one handy manual. In The US Citizenship Test
Study Guide - American Edition, you will discover: A comprehensive guide to applying for, taking,
and passing the US Citizenship Test The questions to expect and prepare for during your
naturalization interview with a USCIS Officer The official 100 questions and answers to the most
recent version of the Civics Test (2021) The official vocabulary list of words you'll need to know for
your reading and writing test Where you can find the most updated information about your elected
government officials Detailed discussions of each answer to the Civics Test to ensure you
understand - and not just memorize - what you're answering Definitions and sample sentences for
each word on the vocabulary lists to increase your familiarity with them Studying tips and
techniques to improve your preparation and work on your weaknesses Online resources where
you can test your knowledge further, find additional information, and get help in preparing to
become a citizen A final 100-question exam you can practice on and apply everything you've
studied before you take the actual test And much more. It's perfectly normal to be nervous about
taking this test. After all, it's more than just a grade that's at stake - it's your future. If you're eligible
to apply to become a citizen, you've probably invested at least 3 to 5 years as a permanent
resident in the country. Don't let all that time and hard work go to waste. Increase your chances of
successfully passing the citizenship test by starting your preparation today. If you want to ace your
US Citizenship Test and finally get to call yourself an American, then scroll up and click the "Buy"
button right now.
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"Australian Citizenship Test: Practice Questions" is the perfect study companion for ensuring you
pass your test on your first attempt.This book includes hundreds of practice questions so that you
can check that you are ready to take the test. All practice questions are set out in the same format
as the official test and have been developed from the official study materials published by the
Department of Immigration and Citizenship.Also included with this book is a free subscription to
further online computer based tests at the publisher's website www.AussieTest.comIf you need to
take the Australian citizenship test then this book is a must-have study companion.
THE BEST ENGLISH-AMHARIC STUDY GUIDE FOR THE NEW U.S. CITIZENSHIP EXAM.
COVERS ALL THE USCIS OFFICIAL CIVICS EXAM QUESTIONS AND ANSWERS IN ENGLISH
AND AMHARIC. Includes: - 128 Official Civics Questions and Answers in English and Amharic20 Civics Questions for Permanent Residents over 65 years old- Official Reading and Writing
Vocabulary Lists - A List of the 50 States and their Capitals- Links for other helpful websites Get
Your English-Amharic Study Guide Now to Pass the Citizenship Test and Become a U.S. citizen!

"This book provides a series of 'flash cards' to help the reader learn in small steps the civics,
reading and writing sections of the citizenship test"--Page 4 of cover.
EASY to use and great study guide for the Naturalization test! Covers all 100 USCIS Official
Questions and Answers - and all 100 Civics Lessons with EASY Answers.Everything you need for
the reading and writing sections, including all the vocabulary and easy-practice
sentences.Everything you need for success!Includes:1. Description of Naturalization Interview
with USCIS Officer 2. All 100 Civics Questions and Answers provided by the U.S. Citizenship and
Immigration Services.3. All 100 official USCIS detailed Civics Lessons.4. All official reading and
writing vocabulary.5. Complete list of sentences for reading and writing practice6. Names of all
U.S. Senators U.S. Representatives State Governors State Capitals7. Links for other helpful
informationReader comments on prior edition"My wife teaches a citizenship course and both she
and her students love this book! Good for review by natural citizens, too!""I needed this book to
study for my citizenship test. I passed with flying colors. I recommend it to anyone.""We use this
book for our foreign nationals that are becoming US Citizens. They all find it very helpful." "One
cannot go wrong with this book if you want to pass your citizenship test.The 100 questions come
in various forms. It covers all the history, government and geography questions as well as
preparation for the English writing and readingif one is not fluent in English.""This has a good
explanation of each question and the book has 3 ways to explain and allow practice of each
question. Seems to be better than other choices on Amazon."
A reference manual for all immigrants looking to become citizens This pocket study guide will help
you prepare for the naturalization test. If you were not born in the United States, naturalization is
the way that you can voluntarily become a US citizen. To become a naturalized U.S. citizen, you
must pass the naturalization test. This pocket study guide provides you with the civics test
questions and answers, and the reading and writing vocabulary to help you study. Additionally,
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this guide contains over fifty civics lessons for immigrants looking for additional sources of
information from which to study. Some topics include: · Principles of American democracy ·
Systems of government · Rights and representation · Colonial history · Recent American history ·
American symbols · Important holidays · And dozens more topics!
This pocket study guide will help you prepare for the naturalization test. If you were not born in the
United States, naturalization is the way that you can voluntarily become a U.S. citizen. To become
a naturalized U.S. citizen, you must pass the naturalization test. This Pocket Study Guide
provides you with the civics test questions and answers, and the reading and writing vocabulary to
help you study. Additionally, this guide contains general information on naturalization eligibility
requirements. You can find more resources to help you prepare in the back of the study guide.
Related items: Immigration publications can be found here:
https://bookstore.gpo.gov/catalog/immigration Citizenship & Civics publications can be found here:
https://bookstore.gpo.gov/catalog/citizenship-civics
Your guide to passing the U.S. Citizenship Test and becoming a citizen Why CliffsTestPrep
Guides? Go with the name you know and trust Get the information you need--fast! Written by test
prep specialists About the contents: This guide helps you learn about the history and government
of the United States and improve your English skills. As you review the information and practice
answering questions, you will become more comfortable taking the written and oral U.S.
Citizenship tests in English. Introduction * Information on how to become a U.S. citizen *
Understanding, speaking, reading, and writing English * Types of questions, including written or
oral question/answer, sentence writing, multiple choice, multiple choice completion, completions,
and substitutions Subject Review * An overview of the history of the United States, including the
New World, independence, the Constitution and founding fathers, the Civil War, and more * An
overview of the government of the United States, including leaders, the executive, legislative and
judicial branches, bills and laws, patriotism, capital cities, and more The Oral Interview * What you
need to know * Sample questions Four Full-Length Practice Tests with Answers Test Prep
Essentials from the Experts at CliffsNotes?
LOWEST PRICE WORKBOOK! This is a Spanish/English study guide for the civics portion of the
United States naturalization test. It contains 100 questions and answers you need to know to pass
the exam. Se trata de una gua Ingls/Espaol estudio para la porcin cvica del examen de
naturalizacin de Estados Unidos. Contiene 100 preguntas que usted necesita saber para pasar
el examen.
Prepare and take the Canadian Citizenship Test with confidence! 1. Best-selling author Angelo
Tropea has 35 years of experience preparing candidates for civil service exams. 2. All of the
questions in this book are derived from the study guide "Discover Canada: The Rights and
Responsibilities of Citizenship." 3. The questions and answers are provided in a True/False format
to help you remember. 4. Seven full practice tests are provided to prepare you for the actual
exam.
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This bilingual study guide and workbook (English and Telugu) will help anyone pass the civics
portion of the United States naturalization test. There are 100 questions and answers that you
must know to be a citizen and this book has them all.
A multilingual compilation of all USCIS civics study materials--with a bonus English flashcard
section--for all 100 USCIS civics-citizenship questions and answers in English, Spanish, Chinese,
Tagalog and Vietnamese. Also includes reading and writing vocabulary and contact information.
LOWEST PRICE! This bilingual study guide (English and Chinese) will help anyone pass the
civics portion of the United States naturalization test. There are 100 questions and answers in a fillin-the-blank format.
USCIS Aligned Naturalization Interview 100 Civics Questions Current for 2021 Easy "Pictures for
Every Question" Format 22 Original Readings 10 Practice Tests Current Senators, Governors,
and State Capitals Written by Experienced, Credentialed ESL Citizenship Instructors Best Quality
Study Guide for the Money New for 2021! If you only need to study for the 100 Civics Questions
for the United States Citizenship and Naturalization Interview, then CITIZENSHIP BASICS U.S.
Citizenship Test Study Guide is the best choice. The 100 civics questions are presented in original
historical readings and as questions and answers with rich, relevant pictures. Included are reading
and writing vocabulary practice, state capitals, states' senators, state governors and 10 practice
tests. This book has 22 History and Government readings, each one read by a famous American.
The 100 questions with current information and pictures. A Current list of the 50 governors. A
Current list of the 100 senators. All 50 of the states' capitals. Official Reading vocabulary and
practice sentences. Official Writing vocabulary and practice sentences. 10 practice tests. Quotes
from 3 famous immigrants who became U.S. Citizens. Pass your United States Naturalization
Interview with Citizenship Basics

100 questions U.S.Citizenship test translated in Russian
NEW! FAST and EASY - and just the right size! The aim of this book is to provide a study guide
that is SIMPLE, EASY TO USE, and POCKET-SIZED so that you can TAKE IT WITH YOU
WHEREVER YOU GO! This book features an EASY ANSWER for every one of the 100 Official
USCIS civics questions. It also includes all the reading and writing words you need to know, and
practice sentences. It provides the web address for the OFFICIAL and FREE 16-minute USCIS
video which has an example of the naturalization interview and suggestions on how to do it right!
NEW! Link to FREE online 100 Civics Cards for Citizenship test!This book provides a Quick and
Easy way to prepare for the U.S. Citizenship test (100 Civics Questions and Answers - and the
Reading and Writing sections).It features the "flash card' method of learning (Question on one
page and the answer on the following page). This makes studying both easy and fun - and helps
you prepare well for the citizenship test. The 100 civics questions are presented in a Regular
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Question/Answer format: (each question followed directly with the answer). This is helpful when
you first start studying the questions and answers. It gives you a "bird's eye view" of the questions
and answers.Questions are also provided on one page and the answer on the following page.
This allows you to test your memory and makes reviewing the questions and answers both easy
and fun.The book also includes:1. a complete list of the words you must know how to read2. a
complete list of the words you must know how to write3. example sentences for reading and
writing. Also included are: 1. A list of important web links.2. A list of the 50 states and their
capitals.
Die wahre Geschichte über Rachel DeLoache Williams und Anna Sorokin Partys in den hippsten
und teuersten Clubs, ausgiebige Spa-Aufenthalte, im Privatjet um die Welt: Für ihre New Yorker
Freunde war Anna Delvey eine adelige deutsche Millionenerbin. Das dachte auch Rachel
DeLoache Williams. Nachdem sich die beiden über Bekannte kennenlernten, werden sie enge
Freunde und stürzen sich gemeinsam ins Luxusleben. Bis Annas Kreditkarte eines Tages nicht
mehr funktioniert. Rachel wird nach und nach bewusst, dass Anna nicht die ist, für die sie sich
ausgibt. Ein spannendes Katz-und-Maus-Spiel beginnt, bis Anna schließlich von der Polizei
geschnappt und in einem spektakulären Gerichtsprozess verurteilt wird. Die fast unglaubliche
Geschichte über eine Frau, die alle getäuscht hat – und nichts bereut.
Pass the Life in the UK Test and get British citizenship with the best-selling Life in the UK Test:
Study Guide.The 2013 edition of our leading independent study guides is valid for all tests taken
from 25 March 2013.Passing the Life in the UK test is a requirement for anyone wanting to live
permanently in Britain or become a British citizen. This practical study guide is designed to make
preparing for the test a whole lot easier.The Study Guide is three books in one giving you the
following:1) The complete testable sections of the official Home Office study materials, Life in the
United Kingdom: A Guide for New Residents (ISBN: 9780113413409).2) A full study guide
including study aids and practical advice from people who have already passed the test.3)
Hundreds of practice questions and answers.WHAT'S IN THE 2013 EDITION?Practice tests just
like the real thing based on our fully revised question bankUpdated trusted advice and answers to
common questions from people who have successfully passed the 3rd revised testUpdated
information on booking your test and helpful advice on your residence applicationSTUDY GUIDE
FEATURESAs well as the new features, the book is packed with useful information, including:All
the latest official study materials required for the Life in the UK TestEasy to understand diagrams
and charts that explain difficult topicsHundreds of multiple choice practice questions based on the
study materialsHandy 'Words to Know' section that explains difficult termsTimelines summarising
the key dates covered in the test by topicPurchasers of the book can also take advantage of a
free subscription to the online tests.This is the essential step-by-step guide to passing the Life in
the UK Test. Let the Life in the UK Test: Study Guide and lifeintheuk.net take the pain out of your
application.
This pocket study guide will help you prepare for the naturalization test. If you were not born in the
United States, naturalization is the way that you can voluntarily become a U.S. citizen. To become
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a naturalized U.S. citizen, you must pass the naturalization test. This Pocket Study Guide
provides you with the civics test questions and answers, and the reading and writing vocabulary to
help you study. Additionally, this guide contains general information on naturalization eligibility
requirements. You can find more resources to help you prepare in the back of the study guide.
Canadian Citizenship Test study guide, prepared by our dedicated team of exam experts,
including practice test questions! Everything you need to pass the Canadian Citizenship Test!
Pass the Canadian Citizenship Test! helps you: · Practice with 2 complete practice question sets
(150 questions) · Learn faster & concentrate your valuable study time · Identify your strengths and
weaknesses quickly Canadian Citizenship Test with over 150 practice questions including: ·
Canadian History · Canadian Symbols · Canadian Institutions and Government · Canadian Values
Review and tutorials on all topics! Practice tests are a critical self-assessment tool, and one of the
most effective ways to study. Practice tests can help you: · Familiarize yourself with the exam
format · Familiarize yourself with the types of questions · Build self confidence · Practice exam
time management · Reduce exam anxiety Citizenship and Immigration Canada are not involved in
the production of, and do not endorse this publication. Includes How to Prepare for a Test and
How to Take a Test: · Learn common test mistakes - and how to avoid them · How to prepare
yourself mentally for the test · How to reduce test anxiety · And a lot more! Why not do everything
you can to get the best score on the Canadian Citizenship Test?
Canadian Citizenship Test study guide, prepared by our dedicated team of exam experts,
including practice test questions! Everything you need to pass the Canadian Citizenship Test!
Includes FREE eBook version suitable for use on any table or iPad, or any smartphone! Pass the
Canadian Citizenship Test! helps you: Practice with 2 complete practice question sets (150
questions) Learn faster & concentrate your valuable study time Identify your strengths and
weaknesses quickly Canadian Citizenship Test with over 150 practice questions including:
Canadian History Canadian Symbols Canadian Institutions and Government Canadian Values
Review and tutorials on all topics! Practice tests are a critical self-assessment tool, and one of the
most effective ways to study. Practice tests can help you: Familiarize yourself with the exam
format Familiarize yourself with the types of questions Build self confidence Practice exam time
management Reduce exam anxiety Citizenship and Immigration Canada are not involved in the
production of, and do not endorse this publication. Includes How to Prepare for a Test and How to
Take a Test: Learn common test mistakes - and how to avoid them How to prepare yourself
mentally for the test How to reduce test anxiety And a lot more! Why not do everything you can to
get the best score on the Canadian Citizenship Test?"
Canadian Citizenship Test Prepare and take the Canadian Citizenship Test with confidence! 7
Reasons to study with this book: 1. The author is a recognized expert at preparing candidates for
civil service examinations, with more than 25 years experience. 2. All of the questions in this book
are derived from the study guide "Discover Canada: The Rights and Responsibilities of
Citizenship." 3. The questions and answers are provided in different formats to help you
remember, including flash questions (Quick Question and Answers) which have a long history of
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success. 4. True/False and Fill-in questions help you retain important facts. 5. Multiple Choice A/B
Questions help transition you to Full Multiple Choice Questions. 6. Full Multiple Choice Questions
(A/B/C/D) help prepare you for the test format. 7. Seven full practice tests are provided to help
prepare you for the actual test.
This book is an introduction to the naturalization interview, which every applicant must attend to
become a U.S. citizen. It contains the 2008 and 2020 civics tests with the official questions and
answers. In addition, the book provides study advice to help applicants memorize difficult
questions. This edition takes into account the new guidance issued by USCIS on February 22,
2021 regarding the gradual phase out of the 2020 version of the test and helps readers
understand which version of the test to study.
Assessing Neuromotor Readiness for Learning is a substantially revised and expanded edition of
a long established INPP training manual that has been consistently proven in practice. The
package includes tests for children, a developmental movement programme, and online access to
INPP video training materials. Based on the proven INPP model for neuromotor development
screening and intervention, which is unique in having been rigorously evaluated in research and
practice Expands and revises an INPP manual which has previously only been available to
training customers, and which is a foundation stone of the overall INPP approach Places
emphasis on children's physical development and how neuro-motor skills provide the foundations
for learning success. The package includes batteries of tests for younger and older children, a
developmental movement programme, and online access to INPP video training materials
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